

December 20, 2017

Following is a compendium of email reports to the Board for the month of December.

Copies of confidential communications are available on request.

- 1. Below are the next steps in the "site cleaning" work on the West Parcel with the dates of each. 12/21/17
 - Field preconstruction meeting for start of weeding 12/20/17
 - Weeding complete 12/26/17
 - Boundary Staking starts 12/26/17 to 12/29/17
 - Cactus Collection 1/2/18 to 1/5/18
 - Geotechnical investigation 1/8/18 (~5-8 days)
 - Duff Salvage 1/8/18 to 1/24/18
- 2. The <u>attached</u> message notifies the City of Walnut regarding our dirt hauling schedule. 12/21/17
- 3. I am sharing the <u>attached</u> message from Community Service Officer Anna Thatcher. Several faculty and staff have talked to me individually about much of the fine work that Deputy Chief Bob Wren has done on campus.

 Deputy Chief Wren's recent public comments have certainly undermined the trust of many
 - Deputy Chief Wren's recent public comments have certainly undermined the trust of many with respect to his ability to perform his duties, and by association, the trust in our Police and Campus Safety Department to be effective. Through our training and evaluation processes, our team will work diligently with Bob to recapture that trust and provide every opportunity for him to continue the fine work that is reflected in Officer Thatcher's comments. 12/18/17
- 4. For your information, the <u>attached</u> item is on the Walnut City Council agenda for tomorrow. 12/12/17
- 5. Please see the <u>attached</u> update below from Gary Gidcumb on the start of work next week on the West Parcel Solar Project. 12/12/17
- 6. Please see the attached message regarding nominations for the CCCT Board. 12/12/17
- 7. Attached is the court's ruling that is now the order of the court request by Trustee Santos. 12/7/17

- 8. Attached is a status report from Attorney Sean Absher on the Physical Education Project (the stadium). Very good news. As the construction is moving ahead and pending legal action is some months away, there has been no closed session scheduled for next week's Board meeting. 12/7/17
- 9. A Student Public Forum on Police and Campus Safety is scheduled for next Monday afternoon at 3:30. Student Life and student leaders are getting the word out. See the flyer to the right.

